MECLC News

1035 6race St., Mansfield, OH 44905 Phone: 419-589-7851 Fax: 419-774-0557

March 2021

Upcoming Events

- March 12th School Age 2 hour early release
- March 14th Day Light Savings Time - move clocks up 1 hour
- March 24th Board
 Meeting 6:00 pm
- March 29th-April 5th Madison Spring Break
- April 2nd Good
 Friday- MECLC Closed

Reminders

- Please do not park in the bus lane. This prevents buses from safely picking up children from the building.
- Make sure your child wears a jacket/coat daily. We will go outside weather permitting.

Happy St. Patrick's Day!

Mrs. Repp, Principal

Spring is almost here, and we are ready for the sunshine! February was a busy month celebrating Valentine's Day, and learning about dinosaurs throughout the month. The teachers created many activities for their students to explore dinosaurs in their classrooms. The toddler classes created dinosaur eggs, and watched them hatch into more dinosaurs!

Enrollment for our school age summer program will begin on May 1st for any new children in grades Kindergarten - 6th grade. If you have a current school age child that attends MECLC and would like to enroll your child in the summer school age program, please notify the office by 4/16. If you know of anyone interested in this program please have them contact MECLC for more information. Thank you for supporting MECLC!





Appreciation month. The preschool students created Thank You cards and a banner to thank the Madison Board members for all of their help with providing us a new building for our early childhood program. We are very grateful to them for all of their time during this process, and for their commitment to early childhood education.